
 

 

 

Dear Lincoln High School Family; 
  

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I am excited to embark on another 
year filled with collaboration, innovation, and celebrations of our collective 
success. As we begin this new chapter, I am confident that our dedication, 
passion, and commitment will pave the way for our students' success. 
  

This year, we have many new faces among us, and I am excited to see how 
our new Lancers will bring fresh ideas and energy to our school. To our 
returning staff, I know you will extend a warm welcome and ensure that our 
new colleagues feel supported and part of our learning community. We are a 
team, and together, we will create an environment where every staff 
member and student feels valued, respected, and empowered. 
  

As we embark on this journey, let’s continue to prioritize data-driven 
instruction and formative assessments in our classrooms. By focusing on 
these strategies, we can ensure that we meet the needs of all learners and 
support every student on their path to success. Remember, our school 
motto, "We Care, We Learn, We Lead," should be at the heart of everything 
we do. Let’s lead by example, showing our students that through hard work, 
perseverance, and teamwork, anything is possible. 
  

I look forward to working alongside each of you as we navigate the 
opportunities and challenges that lie ahead. Let’s make this year one of the 
best yet—a year where we inspire, uplift, and celebrate our students and one 
another.  
  

Thank you for your dedication, and here’s to a rewarding and successful 
school year! 
  

Warm regards, 
 
Ian M. Sherman 

Principal 
 


